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Dear PDC; 
 
Regarding this conversation on candidate surplus fund transfers to a campaign for a different 
office - I would appreciate please if the limits carried over or campaigns had to pay out 
proportional bonuses to staff.  Ultimately, we want limits on who can influence candidates, 
period. 
 
I also disapprove of anyone having an exploratory committee.  Either you're running or not. 
 
Finally, I call upon the PDC to be liberal in calling for legal prosecution of the fragrant violations 
of campaign finance law out there.  We need everybody in the system to comply. 
 
Strategically; 
 
Joe A. Kunzler 
growlernoise@gmail.com 
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